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HEADQUARTERS
EIGHTH UNITED STATES ARMY (FORWARD)

OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY COMMANDING GENERAL
APO 301, Sen Freacisce, Colifernie )

17 June 1955

Dear Mr. President:

I regret very much that due to unfavorable weather
conditions, it is impossible for me to visit Chinhae today. It
would have been such a pleasure to have visited with you and
Madame Rhee while you were vacationing at Chinhae.

Mrs. Ferenbaugh and myself are looking forward
to having lunch with you and Madame Rhee at Kyung Mu Dai
on Tuesday, June 2lst.

With my warmest personal regards to you and
Madame Rhee, I am

Respectfully yours,

’

C. B, FERENBA
Lt, General USA
Deputy Army Commander

His Excellency, Syngman Rhee
President, Republic of Korea
Seoul, Korea




